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Palomares Elementary

5th Annual HAWK-A-THON

Friday, February 25th
12:30-3:00pm

___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___

The Palomares Hawk-a-thon is a great time when all our students are invited to walk around our track in an effort to raise money for classroom supplies, field trips and to bring artists/storytellers to our classrooms.  Students are encouraged to obtain sponsors to fund their walking laps to support our Parent Teacher Club activities.  

All family members are welcome to join in the fun.

The class with the most participation will receive a lunchtime pizza party in March.  Prizes will also be awarded to the individual student as well as the family with siblings who complete the most laps.

Water and fruit will be served to all walkers.  Prizes will be given to walkers when they reach a certain number of laps.  

Participants are encouraged to wear comfortable shoes and 

clothing, as well as sunscreen and hats.

Students should bring their sponsor sheets to school the day of the Hawk-a-thon.   Additional sponsor sheets are in the school office.

We will need parent volunteers to help with course management, etc.  Please sign up in the school office to assist with the fun that day!

Any questions, contact Jeannie L’Heureux at 538-9352 (avthq@aol.com)
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Thank you for your support.  With your help, the Palomares Parent Teacher Club can continue to provide support to our students and staff of this unique school.

